From the Desk of Steven Mulligan

6/26/2012

Please allow this letter to serve as a recommendation for Eddy Ray and his magic services.  The Red Robin restaurant in Hershey was very pleased with the services provided by Eddy and the guests thought he was fanatical as well.  His magic tricks are very entertaining for those of all ages.  I would definitely consider Eddy as an addition to your party or any entertaining needs.

Steven Mulligan 

Executive General Manager 

Red Robin Hershey PA

